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Clerk of the Course Bulletin No.1: 

Regarding 5.1 h in the Regulations for the SOCC Targa November 02nd 2024 

 

The organising team have agreed to relax the number of tyres that competitors are allowed to 
use on the event to 8x tyres.  

 
The extra 2x Tyres are to be deposited and held at a secure and safe location accessible to all 
participants who require to leave extra tyres to be used across the day if needed. The location 
for this area will be identified in the Final Instructions. 

All other tyre rules within 5.1 still stand with no changes. 

 

Therefore, the Supplementary Regulations are amended as below: 

 

5.1 h previously stated: 
As per Blue Book R 21.24 – Only six tyres can be used. Penalty for ignoring this rule is up to 
exclusion, at the discretion of the Clerk of the Course.  
 
5.1 h Now states: 
Competitors are allowed to have 8x tyres for their use across the event. Up to two may be 
carried securely in the car, with a further 2x tyres allowed to be located at a tyre dump with 
access allowed across the day. 
 
This Bulletin has the same power as the already issued Supplementary Regulations along with 
any additional Amendments to the Final Instructions. 

Issued by: 

 

 

Simon Ayris 
Deputy Clerk of the Course 
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